
 

 

Thursday, 20 May 2021 

 
Dear families, 
 
Re: Year 10 Parent and Carer Evening:  Thursday 27th May 2021 from 4.00 – 7.00pm 
 
At Leytonstone School, we want all pupils to achieve the best possible results. To ensure this, we need 
to make sure that we continue to work together in supporting pupils towards that same goal.  
 
At the Year 10 Parent and Carer Evening, you will have the opportunity to speak with all your child’s 
subject teachers about the curriculum they are following and how prepared they are for Year 11.  
 
You will be provided with information on how your child is progressing in their subject areas and 
where they could make improvements. 
 
Appointments will take place remotely and so can be accessed at home. 
 
Appointments can be made to see your child’s teachers through our Edulink system 
https://www.edulinkone.com/#!/login 
 
To login, enter the School ID or post code as E11 1JD and login using the login details provided to you 
before the Christmas break. You can also download the Edulink App from Google Play or App Store. 
 
If you would like a reminder of the log in details sent to you please email 
school@leytonstone.waltham.sch.uk with your name,  your child’s name and form group. 
 
I really hope you can attend and I look forward to seeing some of you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Conway Allen 
Head of Year 10 
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